
ONLINE SESSION ON BULLYING AND CYBERBULLYING 

Recognizing the importance of fostering emotional resilience, online safety 
awareness, and empathy among students, an online session on bullying and 
cyberbullying was organized by the school to grade 5 students. The session was 
conducted by Safety Troops and was held on Wednesday, 18th December 
2024. 

The session was highly interactive, with students participated enthusiastically. 
Key strategies for preventing and responding to bullying situations were 
discussed, empowering students with essential skills for their well-being. 

The school encourages parents to continue reinforcing these practices at 
home, ensuring a comprehensive approach to the development of these vital 
life skills.  

 


